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2C000%20or%20less                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
https://ministers.education.gov.au/clare/more-million-families-benefit-more-affordable-early-learning-and-care 

The Australian Government has passed  
legislation to allow for more affordable child 
care. As a result, there will be an increase in 
the Child Care Subsidy (CCS) rates from  
July 2023. 
 
On 23rd November 2022, the Australian  
Parliament passed legislation, which means the 
following; 
 

• CCS for families earning $80,000 or less will 
be increased to 90%  
 

• Increase CCS rates for around 96% of families 
with a child in care earning under $530,000 

 

• A family on a combined income of $120,000 
with one child will be $1780 better off in the first 
year under these reforms 
 
•Under the legislation, these measures will be 
implemented from July 2023 
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